
 
 

Pension Reform Lawsuit 
 

On September 7, 2012, the Florida Supreme Court heard oral arguments regarding the requirement that FRS 
employees contribute 3% of their pay towards their retirement and the reduction in the cost-of-living 
adjustment. A final decision will be made by the Court at some future date. Once the ruling is made we will let 
you know the outcome. 


